
If we ship dangerous goods such as perfume or detergents in limited quantities, safety is always paramount.  
For that reason, we closely follow international laws and regulations. We would like to let you know that the rules 
around Limited Quantities shipments (LQ) have been tightened. It is important that you adhere to these, otherwise 
you risk a fine or delays to your shipment.  In this memo, we tell you exactly what is changing. 

What do the new regulations mean for you? 
It was already mandatory to affix an LQ marking to your inter- 
national shipment containing dangerous goods in limited 
quantities (see fig. 1). You still have to do this but there will 
be an additional step: if you create the shipment using our 
shipment API, you have to provide additional information 
there which we then share with our  international partners 
for DHL Europlus shipments. 

If you are using the API (see Fig. 2), you should specify:
 �   �LQ at the options 
 �   �The actual piece weight of the shipment.

Need help? We are happy to help.
The new rules apply as from 1 April 2024. This memo 
outlines the steps you need to take if you ship dangerous 
goods (LQ).

 �   For general questions, please contact me.
 �   �Please direct questions about API to our IT 

consultants: cim.ecommerce@dhl.com. 
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